Allen, Amber

From: Bill W

Sent: Monday, January 9, 2023 1:04 PM
To: HPD Preservation

Cc:

Subject: 25-2-893. 3210 Bryker Dr

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Commissioners: The Historic Review Committee of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood
Association does NOT oppose this project. (By way of information, our Neighborhood
Association only votes to “oppose” or “not oppose;” we do not “support.”). We note
and appreciate that the architect met with the adjacent neighbors to hear and work with
their concerns.

Thank you for your consideration and support of our Historic Neighborhood.

Bill Woods
Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association Historic Review Committee

Bill Woods

Greg Underwood, President
Joyce Basciano

Linda Godinez

--Bill W
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